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I t is hard to believe that Christmas is here and 2024 is 
just around the corner! Being that this newsletter covers 

the first quarter of 2024, I want to begin the new year with 
expressions of thankfulness.  
 
First, I want to thank our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ for 
allowing us to have a new year to love and serve Him with 
His help. As John 15:5 reads, “I am the vine; you are the 

branches. Whoever abides in me and I in him, he it is that bears much fruit, for 
apart from me you can do nothing.”  
 
Second, I want to tell you how thankful I am for each and every church in our 
association. God has worked in and through you greatly. You have impacted our 
community, our state, our nation, and our world through your serving, your 
going, and your giving. We have heard many excellent reports of baptisms, 
mission trips, and ministries to the community.  
 
Third, I want to tell you how thankful I am for each and every pastor in our 
association. As they have sought to be faithful to the Lord, their families, and  
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Adonia 
Agua Viva 
Asheville Korean 
Balfour 
Barker Heights 
Bat Cave 
Bearwallow 
Beulah 

Biltmore H’ville 
Broad River 
Cedar Springs 
Contemp. First 
Crab Creek 
Dana 
Double Springs 
Ebenezer 

Etowah 
FBC E.F.R. 
FBC H’ville 
FBC Saluda 
FBC Tuxedo 
Fletcher First 
French Broad 
Fruitland 

Gethsemane 
Horse Shoe 1st  
Jones Gap 
Kings Grove 
Liberty 
Living Water 
Locust Grove 
Main Street 

Middle Fork 
Mount Gilead 
Mount Moriah 
Mountain Home 
Mtn. Valley 
Mtn. View Miss. 
Mud Creek 
Naples 

Oak Forest 
Pleasant Grove 
Pleasant Hill 
Refuge 
Shaws Creek 
Speak Life 
Upward 
Valley Hill 

West H’ville 
Zion Hill 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Churches  
without a 
pastor: 
 
Beulah 
Double Springs 
Main Street 
Mountain Home 

 Please pray for these churches and their 
pastor on each designated week. 

Jan 7 Ted Min Asheville Korean 
 Ray Brickhouse, Interim CBA 
Jan 14 Clint McKnight Horse Shoe First 
 Tyler Frank Biltmore Hendersonville 
Jan 21 Scott Westmoreland Etowah 
 Kevin Long Crab Creek 
Jan 28 Joe Hayes Barker Heights 
 K. Dewayne Jeter Contemporary First 
Feb 4 Tyler Pegram Dana 
 Roy Waldroup Fletcher First 
Feb 11 Brandon McMinn East Flat Rock First 
 Chris Wray Main Street 
Feb 18 Craig Stepp Fruitland 
 Gethsemane Danny Pridmore 
Feb 25 Collin Terenzini Shaws Creek 
 No Pastor Locust Grove 
Mar 3 Mike Bennett Tuxedo First 
 Bryan Melton Mt. Moriah 
Mar 10 Jesse Peters Naples  
 David Woodie Valley Hill 
Mar 17 Jeff Neelands Refuge 
 Steve Scoggins FBC Hendersonville 
Mar 24 Kemuel Pruitt French Broad 
 Nathan Sundt Bat Cave 
Mar 31 Curtis Pace Jones Gap  
 Rick Phillips Pleasant Grove 

 

their churches, God has used them in incredible ways to teach, 
preach, lead, and serve their churches well.  
 
Fourth, I am thankful for Paula Janes and Rebecca Moon, who have 
stepped up to the challenge during this transition period between 
Associational Mission Strategists. Their hard work has helped to 
keep the ministry of the CBA moving forward for King Jesus.  
 
Lastly, I am thankful for each and every member of our AMS Search 
Team. Pray for them as they examine resumes, interview 
candidates, and eventually present a candidate to the CBA.  
 
My prayer is that 2024 will be the best year yet for the Carolina 
Baptist Association. Will you join me in that prayer?  
 
I hope you all have a Merry Christmas and a Christ-filled New Year!  
 
Blessings, 
Ray Brickhouse 
Interim, Associational Mission Strategist 
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Thank you for Supporting 

the Ministries of Carolina 

Baptist Association! 

 
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

Help ease the cost of your education by applying to one of 
the five scholarships offered by Provision Financial Resources. 

Applications are open on January 1, 2024 and will remain 
open until the close of the business day on February 15, 

2024. Go to provision.org/scholarships to apply. 

TruettCamp.org 

February 9 & 10, 2024 

March 22-24, 2024 

TruettCamp.org 
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Our Staff 

 

Ray Brickhouse 
Interim 

Associational Mission 
Strategist 

 

Paula Janes 
Financial/Office Manager 

 

Rebecca Moon 
Ministry & Outreach 

 
 
 
 

Partnering 
Together to  
Fulfill the  

Great 
Commission 

JANUARY 
1 CBA Office Closed 
11-12 Worship Leader Training, Caraway Conference 
13-15 Winter Youth Retreat, Truett Conference Center 
 & Camp, Hayesville 
15 Leadership Team Meeting, 9am, CBA 
 Women of Carolina, 6pm, CBA 
15 FBC Hendersonville Women’s Bible Studies Begin 
21 Sanctity of Human Life Sunday 
26-27 VBS Preview (Lifeway), Ridgecrest Conference Center 
 
 
FEBRUARY 
9-10 Marriage Matters Conference, Truett Conference Center & Camp 
11 Souper Bowl of Caring Sunday for IAM 
15 Deadline for Provision Education Scholarships 
17 How to Study the Bible Workshop, Crab Creek Baptist Church, 9am-1pm 
19 Leadership Team Meeting, 9am, CBA 
 Women of Carolina, 6pm, CBA 
26 Region 9 Missions Rally, Woodland Baptist Church, Waynesville 
27 Disciplemaking Conference, Hickory Grove Baptist Church, Charlotte 
 

 
MARCH 
3-10 Week of Prayer for NA Missions and Annie Armstrong 
9 Construction Skills Training, Shelby Mission Camp, 9am-3pm 
10 Spring Forward—Set Clocks Up One Hour 
18 Leadership Team Meeting, 9am, CBA 
 Women of Carolina, 6pm, CBA 
22-24 Woven Women’s Conference, Truett Conference Center & Camp 

  

Minister Meetings: 
Mondays at 10:00 AM 

Downstairs in the 
Baptist Resource 

Center  



 

• Beech Haven Baptist Church, a SBC church  in Athens, GA, 
is looking to partner with a church here in Hendersonville to 
bring families and provide a mission project such as a 
Vacation Bible School type of activity. If you are interested 
email George Hall at hallsone@bellsouth.net. 

• Dana Tyler Pegram has been called as their pastor. He will 
begin ministry on January 1, 2024. 

• January is Make Your Will Month How do you wish to be 
remembered? Most people want to be remembered fondly as 
having made a difference in the lives of others. Everyone has 
the capacity to extend their generosity beyond their lifetime by 
simply having a thoughtful estate plan in place. Consider how 
you might choose to make a difference, how you might want to 
“pay your blessings forward” as you seek to be more Christ-like. 
Then, take action by having a personal estate plan prepared for 
you and your family. Call Provision (Previously NC Baptist 
Foundation) at 800-521-7334 and they can help you. 

• Locust Grove Tyler Pegram has resigned as pastor as of 
December 31, 2023. 

• National Day of Prayer is planned for May 2, 2024. 

• ServeNC is Coming!  ServeNC is a missions blitz in your 
community. Imagine your whole church active in missions in 
your community! The dates are August 3-10, 2024. Pick one 
day or several days during this ServeNC week. Imagine the 
impact of hundreds of churches across North Carolina serving 
their communities during this week! Go ahead and sign up at 
NCBaptist.org/servenc. 

• Used Literature Bring your used literature and Bibles to the 
association office to be sent to English speaking third-world 
countries. 

• WMU NC Missions Conference and 133rd Annual Meeting 
will be April 19-20, 2024 Parkwood Baptist Church in Concord. 
Go to wmunc.org/missions-conference to register. 

NEWS/EVENTS 

The Souper Bowl of Caring collections on Super Bowl Sunday 
are a big help to the Food Pantry at Interfaith Assistance 
Ministry. 
 

Souper Bowl Sunday is February 11, 2024, but many 
congregations around the country will start their collection in 
January.  Find out more and receive promotional materials at 
souperbowl.org. 

Please help us keep our 
neighbors warm this 
winter.  Items are listed in 
order of priority, but ALL 
are helpful.   
 
Winter adult jackets 
(critical) 
Tents 
Sleeping Bags 
Suitcases (wheels please) 
Backpacks 

Bath Towels 
Children’s Clothes 
Children’s Coats 
Men’s Shoes/Boots 
Women’s Shoes/Boots 
Children’s Shoes (Size 1-5) 
Pillows 
Blankets (Especially 
Queen) 
 
Call 697-7029 ext. 1143 for 
more information. 

Looking for a youth camp at the 
beach that includes powerful 
worship, quality proclaimers, 
original dramas, big production, a 
hands-on missions experience, 
intentional discipleship for students 
and youth ministry training for 
adults?  Then join us for one of the 
Summer Youth Weeks at Fort 
Caswell with your group of rising 
7th through 12th graders. Each 
week also includes lots of sports, 
pool time, beach time, daily quiet 
times, church and small group 
devotions, games and more. Go to 
bedotell.com to register. 

 

 



NC Baptist Annual Meeting 
November 6-7, 223 

APRIL 5-6, 2024  |  HICKORY GROVE BAPTIST CHURCH  |  CHARLOTTE 

Shelby Mission 
Camp 

March 9, 2024 
9am-3pm 

 
 
 
 

REGION 9 MISSIONS RALLY 
 

These rallies will highlight the variety of 
opportunities NC Baptists have been involved in 
missions across our state, in our nation, and around 
the world. Featured will be worship, testimony, 
mission video, and a prayer time for missions. 
These rallies are for men, women and youth - 
everyone interested in missions is encouraged to 
attend. A meal is provided for the NC Mission 
Rallies at no charge, but reservations are necessary 
to ensure an accurate meal count. The cut off date 
for reserving a meal for each Celebration is one 
week prior to the event. To register, go to 
baptistsonmissions.org.   
 

Monday, February 26, 2024 
Woodland Baptist Church, Waynesville, NC 

5:45pm Meal  |  6:50pm Program 

February 27, 2024 
Hickory Grove Baptist Church 


